
Substance in the Channel Islands:
Key  considerations  and
requirements for fund managers
January 2022 marked the third anniversary of the introduction of the Economic
Substance Legislation by the Crown Dependencies and Overseas Territories. In
that time, there’s been plenty of twists and turns, with the legislation continuing
to  evolve  and  COVID-19  posing  a  number  of  challenges  from a  compliance
standpoint.

In this short guide, we reflect on the changes to the Legislation since its inception
on 1 January 2019, specifically in the Channel Islands,  and provide practical
guidance on the steps and measures you can take to ensure your structures are
compliant.

Download the full guide here
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